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You must be kidding.  Our small town of Molalla has become a dump due to the 

homeless overtaking all our parks, sports fields etc.  Children can’t even play in the 

parks or families can’t enjoy a picnic.  The homeless defecate everywhere, leave 

their needles and drugs for children to find, even take over the play equipment. They 

don’t bother or care to clean up after themselves.  What a biohazard having urine and 

poop all over town.  It seems they are getting more rights than any other citizen in our 

small town.  Also, the homeless steal and roam around on people’s private property.  

What laws to you have too protect the Molalla residents.  We have rights too.  Our 

rights are being ignored.  Stop this bill!!!!! 


